

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care, Fort Myers May 2018 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Once again I am shocked and surprised that the school year is almost over. Time has passed much too quickly and as always it is hard to say goodbye to families who have spent so many years with us. Thank you for your support and trust, I will surely miss you. For those of you continuing on through the summer we are planning a fun and exciting program "Steam'n into Summer". Steam is an educational approach to learning that uses Science, Technology, Engineering the Arts and Mathematics. We can't wait for camp to begin! For those of you taking the summer off, stay safe and happy and we will see you in the fall.

So many of you make "Teacher Appreciation" week so special for so many of us; So in advance thank you, the flowers, candy, note cards, gift cards, the simple thank you's (so special) and of course food is always just so thoughtful. We truly do feel appreciated.



Please join us Saturday morning May 12th from 9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. We are planning a special morning for you and your little ones. Come and catch a dream with us! We can't wait to see what you and your child will create.

Our end of the year Pre-k Program "A Musical Spectacular" will follow the Dance recital and will be held at Villas Elementary, Tuesday May 15th. Please arrive at Villas Elementary by 6:30 p.m.

The Dance Recital will also be held at Villas Elementary on Wednesday May 17th, please arrive by 6:00 p.m. The Dance Recital will start promptly at 6:30 and will precede the Pre-K program.

Vpk end of the year party will be held on May 30th.

Memorial Day, May 28thSchool closed

End of the Year Picnic.....June 1st.

2018-2019 School year begins......August 20th

Thank you,

Mrs. Diane

Camp Calendars are up and on our website and if you haven't signed up for the "Remind App" please do so, especially with Hurricane season fast approaching!